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The UNC Policy Manual 
1000.1.2 

Adopted 03/15/96
Repealed 09/16/21 

Policy on Tuition with Respect To Student Exchange Programs with Institutions Abroad 

On March 15, 1996, the Board of Governors approved the following recommendation, essentially 
reconfirming an already existing practice of one-on-one exchanges: 

The constituent institutions are hereby authorized to enter into and extend or 
modify agreements with institutions in other countries to provide for a balanced 
exchange of students.  A UNC student participating in such an exchange shall be charged 
tuition by the home UNC institution at a rate consistent with the residentiary status the 
student would otherwise have at the home institution and shall be counted in the official 
FTE of the home institution in that residentiary status.  A foreign student participating in 
such an exchange agreement shall not be charged tuition by the host UNC institution and 
shall not be counted in the official FTE of the host UNC institution. 




